
LaGrange County RC Club 
December 10 Business Newsletter 

 

 
 

 

John opened the meeting at 7:00 with 7 members 
present. Jerry read the minutes and Jim gave a 
Treasurers report of  $1121.82. Both were approved 
as read. 

New Business: Craig said that when removing the battery from our lawn tractor, the positive battery 
connector fell off and will have to be replaced when we service it for the spring. Jerry stated that a 
Swap meet will be held at the Angola Armory on January 15th. This is a joint venture between the 
Quincy and Angola clubs.  
 

Old Business: Indoor flying locations were discussed. Craig reported that it will cost $250 to use the 4 -
H facility. Eric indicated that the church will most probably be too small. So, the search continues. 
Members are to put in some thought on locations and maybe even contact them. 

Jerry – jbystry@heathenx.org 

Secretary/Newsletter Editor 

This newsletter is stored on our website along with past issues at: http://www.hostetlertire.com/air/ 
 Weekly flying pictures can be viewed on this link:  http://www.flightbox.heathenx.org/ 
 

 

Editors Comments:  Next years dues are due by April and so is a signed lease agreement. Dues are $10 
for the year. Be sure to get your AMA up to date. Jerry will start getting the forms signed.  


